VILLAGE
B PLAYGROUP

Snack donations

Please bring donations for snack.

Examples you can bring are fruit

vegetables, bread, eggs, or rice
cakes.
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We would like to give Jasmin
Warner a very big warm
welcome.

Jasmin has joined the
Playgroup team as a level 2
apprentice.

School visits
We will visiting school on
Tuesday 7th June
Tuesday 14th June
Tuesday 12th July

We also plan to pop up on other
days if school are free.

HarpY
RT DAY!

June

A very Happy 3rd Birthday to Fletcher
Poppy and Violet!

A very Happy 4th Birthday to Lily and
Mabell

July
A very Happy 3rd Birthday to Francescal
A very Happy 4th birthday to Toby!
A very Happy 5th Birthday to Maverick!
August

A very Happy 3rd birthday to George
and Harrison

A very happy 4th birthday to Chloe and
Sofia

Cakes can be brought in with prior
arrangement to cater for any allergies.




Feeling Unwell

Thank you to all the parents, you have
been really good at keeping your
children off when they are too poorly
to play.

Keeping of f Playgroup when they have a
high temperature/feel poorly helps to
keep bugs away.

The water station will remain outside,
so please continue to wash your
children's hands before each session.

Polite reminder

Please could you ensure all of
your children’s belongings are
clearly labelled.

With the warmer weather
here, please also provide sun
cream and sunhats.

Please only put water in drinks
bottles.

This helps the staff ensure all

children go home with all their

belongings at the end of each
session with ease.

Dates for you diaries
Monday 6™ June: Term begins

Tuesday 215" June: Fire engine visiting playgroup
@ 10.15am

Tuesday 28™ June: Sports day @ Twyning park
Reserve sports day if weather is bad TBC

Wednesday 6™ July: Playgroup outing to Cattle
country

Tuesday 19™ July: Pre-school graduation

Thursday 215" July: Leavers party (all invited) and
last day of term for summer holidays

AGM

In July we have our AGM
where we elect our Committee
Members for the coming year.

If you are interested in joining
our hard working volunteers
please get in touch

i Twyni i

An invite to the AGM will
follow, everyone is welcome.

Good Luck Emily!l

We would like to give a huge
congratulations to Emily who
has passed her NVQ level 3
whilst doing an apprenticeship
with us.

Emily has been a great asset to
the team.

She will be very sad to be
leaving us due to her husband's
job they are being relocated.

Emily's last official day will be
Wednesday June 29th.




